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2nd April 2020  
Dear Families,  

 

We are nearly at the Easter break and coming to the end of the second week 

of your home learning. Thank you so much to those of you who sent in 

feedback about our learning letters. Every single person who got in touch was 

very positive about the format and content of the letters and so it is our plan 

to continue working in this way after the Easter break. The next learning 

letters will be posted up on our school website on Monday 20th April!  

 

If you haven’t contacted your class teacher yet, please do so using the email addresses on the 

class learning letters. It would be great to hear from you before the end of the week and 

know a little about how you have been getting on. You can find your class email address on the 

bottom of the learning letters and at the end of this letter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On our website under the learning tab, there are lots of stories being read by members of our 

staff team. I’d like to finish this term by sharing with you our school book, ‘Only One You’ because 

I think it’s great to remind ourselves about the important things in life at this time. We are so 

proud of each and every one of the children and families who make up our Fishbourne Family. My 

hope is that during the Easter break every one of us can set out to make the world a better place.  

 

We would LOVE to hear your stories about the acts of kindness you have shown within and beyond 

your family and, after the break, we will dedicate a page of our website to celebrating YOU and 

the ways in which you have set out to make the world a better place. These absolutely don’t need 

to be great big things, sometimes the simplicity of a kind word, a thank you or a smile can make all 

the difference to someone else’s world! Pop your story in an email and send it to: 

head@fishbourneprimary.co.uk  

 

Finally, we have had this short film shared with us which we thought some of you may find helpful. 

It was made by Carers Trust East Midlands/Crossroads. It’s two and a half minutes long and has 
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tips for how to manage anxiety in stressful times and is a really good reminder of some basic 

things that we can all do: https://youtu.be/1y0H2mcVSLo  

  

Sending you and your family all our love this Easter time.  

 

Naomi Day and the staff team  

 

  
 

 

Remember, that we have a member of teaching staff on the phone 

line every day (including during the Easter holidays) between 10.00 

and 11.00am. This might be a query about your learning letter, a 

supportive chat or a conversation with your child! We would be very 

happy to support you in any way we can.  

Our telephone number is: 01243 785974 

 

There is also the Fishbourne Volunteer Squad who would be so happy 

to be able to offer support to anybody at this time:  

 

 

Get in touch with Mrs Day – head@fishbourneprimary.co.uk 

 

Get in touch with your class teacher -  

Reception – Hippos@fishbourneprimary.co.uk            

Y1 – Elephants@fishbourneprimary.co.uk  

Y2 – Penguins@fishbourneprimary.co.uk                    

Y3 -  Koalas@fishbourneprimary.co.uk 

Y4 – Panthers@fishbourneprimary.co.uk                   

Y5 – Tigers@fishbourneprimary.co.uk  

Y6 – Meerkats@fishbourneprimary.co.uk   
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